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Respondent Portrait

Female
29%

Male
71%

International 
organization

7%

Ministry or 
other 

governmental 
agency

14%

National 
Statistical 

Office
79%



Respondent 
Portrait

• In which of the three 
webinar session areas do you 
have most expertise?

Domestic 
Material 

Comsumption;
28%

Illegal mineral 
mining;

7%
None of 
them;

Water;
36%



Respondent 
Portrait

• Why did you choose to 
attend the webinar? 

0 2 4 6 8 10 12

Career development

Personal development

Specific job-related requirement

Institution/management
requiremment



Impact of anthropogenic and 
natural processes on freshwater 
and marine ecosystems

• Please rate your current use 
of geospatial data to provide 
indicators on fresh water-
related ecosystems for 
planning policy and decision-
making

Never
50%

Rarely
21%

Sometimes
29%



Impact of anthropogenic and 
natural processes on freshwater 
and marine ecosystems

• Do you know if data on 
chlorophyll-a are collected in 
your country?

International 
Organization

7%

No
86%

Yes
7%



Impact of illegal economies on 
the environment: monitoring of 
illegal mineral mining

• Please rate your level of 
knowledge on the use of 
geospatial data and techniques 
to detect mineral mines and to 
generate statistical estimates 
about mineral production and 
environmental degradation 
indicators

Little 
knowledge

36%

No 
knowledge

50%

Some 
knowledge

14%



Impact of illegal economies on 
the environment: monitoring of 
illegal mineral mining

• Please rate your level of 
knowledge in the impact of 
illegal mineral mining on the 
environment

Good 
knowledge

7%

Little 
knowledge

14%

No knowledge
43%

Some 
knowledge

36%



Domestic Material Consumption 
as an indicator of economic 
pressure on the environment

• Are you familiar with 
Domestic Material 
Consumption as an indicator of 
economic pressure on the 
environment

No
72%

Yes
21%

As a former 
national 
account I 
used to

7%



Domestic Material Consumption 
as an indicator of economic 
pressure on the environment

• Please rate your level of 
knowledge of the calculation of 
Domestic Material 
Consumption at the national 
level

Good 
knowledge

21%

Little 
knowledge

7%

No knowledge
36%

Some 
knowledge

36%



Conclusion

I am Male
From National Statistical Office

I attend this webinar for the Institution Requirement

I am not familiar with illegal mineral mining or water, but I 

have some knowledge with Domestic Material 

Consumption.



Thank you
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